
 

               

 

 

October 5, 2022 

 
The Honorable Charlie Justice  
Chairman – Tourist Development Council 
315 Court Street  
Clearwater, FL 33756 
 
 
Dear Chairman Justice: 
 
On behalf of the City of St. Petersburg, I would like to respectfully nominate City Council member 
Copley Gerdes to be my designee to the TDC effective January 1, 2023 subject to approval by the 
Board of County Commissioners. 
 
Please feel free to contact my office with any questions or concerns regarding this 
correspondence. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kenneth T. Welch  
Mayor 

 


